
To Mayor Hales and Commissioners, 

This is the link to the City's Fluoride lnformation page on your website. 

http ://www. po rtland o re g o n. g ov/water/article/4 1 1 660 

I have pointed out and have requested response from City Council on this matter and 
further request acknowledgement and a link addition. Despite some updating and 
revisions to this site page, there has been omission of any reference to our involvement 
(Clean Water Portland) in its information and history. 

ln line item 1, second paragraph discussing the Ordinance please insert into the existing 
copy to read as follows: 

"This Ordinance will not be immediately enacted upon due to a citizen petition drive by 
Clean Water Portland cleanwaterportland.org that garnered enough voter signatures to 
call for a public vote." 

Please acknowledge receipt of this and that this is being addressed. 

Thank you. 

Charlie White 

11965 NW Kearney St 

Portland, OR 97229 

charlie @ safewateroregon. org 

http:cleanwaterportland.org
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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: CharlieWhite[art@charliewhitestudio.com] 

Sent: Friday, December 28,2012 4:46 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Wed, Jan '16 Communicatlon 

I-{i Karla,
 
Final email from me today (sorry):
 

Please reserve Wednesday, Jan 16, "Communication" for Charlie White 
11965 NW Kearney St, Portland, OR 97229 
503-242-1111 
Topic: Fluoridation endorsements and process 

Thank you, 
Charlie 

Charlie White 
503-242-lttt 
c¡ þ¡s r l t s¡ (gl$Ä{ü} a {.ç t gLqg u1*q{g 
io-'-thttp : //w\ryw. cleanwaterportland. o rgl 
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Request of Charlie White to address Council regarding fluoridation endorsements 

and process (Communication) 

JAN t 0 20t3 

PTACED ON FIIE 

Filed 

LaVon ne Griffin-Valade 
Auditgr o$the Çity of Portland

'ì 
By,j 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOV/S: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


